
 
 

HAWKMOON COMMENCES DRILLING THE WILSON GOLD PROPERTY, QUÉBEC 
 

July 20, 2021 – VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA – Hawkmoon Resources Corp. (CSE:HM; FSE:966) 
(“Hawkmoon” or the “Company”) has commenced its diamond drill program (the “Program”) on the 
Wilson Gold Project (“Wilson” or the “Property”). The Property is situated approximately 125 kilometres 
northeast of Val-d’Or and 15 kilometres east of the town of Lebel-sur-Quévillon. Hawkmoon plans to drill 
approximately 5,000 metres on Wilson in 29 holes this summer.  
 
The Program will target three key areas on and around the Toussaint, Midrim and Moneta-Porcupine 
North showings. Hawkmoon plans to validate several historical drill holes which were drilled well before 
National Instrument 43-101 (“NI 43-101”) was implemented. This will aim to bring the extensive database 
into compliance with NI 43-101. Hawkmoon also intends to verify mineralization under trenches, test 
some induced polarity (“IP”) anomalies as well as drill testing possible extensions of existing showings. It 
is anticipated the Program should take about five weeks to complete. The Program is being supervised by 
Thomas Clarke, the VP Exploration of Hawkmoon Resources. 
 
Mr. Branden Haynes, President of Hawkmoon states “We all feel drilling five thousand metres on our 
advanced property only three months after closing our IPO sets Hawkmoon apart. The entire team is 
excited to get work started on Wilson. Drilling Wilson has been a goal of Hawkmoon since acquiring the 
project from Cartier Resources back in April. Hiring a first rate drill contractor only increases our 
confidence in the Program.” 
 
About Hawkmoon Resources 
Hawkmoon is focused entirely on its three Quebec gold projects. Two of these projects are in one of the 
world’s largest gold deposits, the Abitibi Greenstone Belt. Both these gold projects are accessed by 
government-maintained roads and are in close proximity to each other east of the town of Lebel sur 
Quévillon. The third project is situated in the Belleterre Gold Camp southwest of Val-d’Or. 
 
Qualified Person 
The technical information in this news release has been reviewed and approved by Thomas Clarke P.Geo., 
Pr.Sci.Nat. Mr. Clarke is a “Qualified Person” under NI 43-101 and a Director and the Vice President 
Exploration of Hawkmoon. 
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Forward Looking Statements 
This news release contains certain forward-looking statements. The use of the word “expected”, 
“projected”, “pursuing”, “plans” and similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking 
statements. Forward-looking statements in this news release include statements regarding: the 
Company’s planned drilling program at the Wilson property. The forward-looking statements are made as 
at the date hereof and the Company disclaims any intent or obligation to publicly update any forward-
looking statements, where because of new information, future events or results, or otherwise, except as 
required by applicable securities laws. 
 
For more information, please contact Branden Haynes, Chief Executive Officer and Director, Email: 
branden@hawkmoonresources.com;  Telephone: 604-817-1595 


